
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Families, 

 

This week we have seen some great team work at school, well done everyone. 

This week the students managed brilliantly with their flu vaccinations.  They were all very brave and 
supportive of their peers which was lovely to observe.  Next week we have the Covid booster vaccinations 
for students, please do not forget to give your consent as per previous correspondence from the office.  
The links are on Class Dojo if you need them. 

Students in Robins class have been working hard on their attention and focus this week.  It was lovely to 
go in and watch a circle time with the class.  We were amazed at how far all of the students had progressed 
since September.  Clearly lots of hard work going on as well as lots of fun. 

Students in S4 have been doing some great work in the Food Technology room today.  They were making 
shortbread and all sorts of other treats to sell in their weekly Highfield Hugge Café.  Students were working 
well to develop essential life skills and were also learning about food safety and management in the 
process.  I will also add the shortbread was delicious.  I will settle my bill next week! 

Today we had our termly fire evacuation practise.  I will add this was not related to the cooking that took 
place within Food Technology above! I was so proud to see how sensibly and responsibly the students left 
the building and waited at the assembly point.  We understand this can be an anxious time for some of 
our students but they all managed it brilliantly.  A great pat on the back to all of our students.  

We have seen lots more engagement in our Evidence for Learning platform this week.  We hope that you 
enjoy sharing your child’s learning journey with us.  Please don’t forget to add those special learning 
moments that happen at home too.  We want to work cooperatively between home and school to help 
our students improve.  If you do not have access to the platform please contact the office with an up to 
date email address and we can get you connected. 

Wishing you all a lovely weekend.   

 

With all best wishes, 

Yvonne Skillern 
Head of School 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 14th October 2022 



 

Important Information 
 

 
 

• If any parents do not have access to our Evidence for Learning platform please make contact 
with the school.  It would be helpful if you could provide us with an up to date email address 
in order for us to ensure you are correctly registered. 
 

• Next week our students in the S classes will be taking part in our Restart a Heart day on 
Tuesday.  They will be learning vital resuscitation skills and how to respond in an emergency. 

 
• Don’t forget to contribute £7.50 per term if you are able towards our extra-curricular 

activities.  This can be done via Parent Pay as we are a cashless school. 
 

• Covid Booster Vaccinations take place on Thursday 20th October. 
 

• We are a nut free school so please do not send in any products containing nuts. 
 

Mental Health Tip of the Week: 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Online Safety Tip of the Week: 
 

When chatting online make sure it is someone you know and 
have met face to face before. 

 

Be kind online. It’s OK to disagree, but don’t be disagreeable. 
 



 


